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Important Contact 
Information 

United Lost Lake POA 

903 Missouri Drive, Dixon, IL  61021 

815-652-4491 

ullpoa@grics.net 

www.discoverlostlake.org 

Lost Lake Security 

815-973-4567 

lostlakesecurity@gmail.com 

sites.google.com/site/lostlakesecurity 

Lost Lake Utility District 

213 Deer Paint Dr., Dixon, IL  61021 

815-652-3494 

llud2007@outlook.com 

www.llud.org 

LN-NL River Conservancy District 

404 Lake Court, Dixon, IL  61021 

815-652-2006 

rebecca.miller@lostlakercd.org 

www.lostlakercd.org 

Non-Emergency Numbers 

Ogle County Sheriff: 815-732-6666 

KSB Hospital: 815-288-5531 

ComEd (outage): 800-334-7661 

Lost Lake Community News 

¶ News  2 

¶ Presidentôs Report  3 

¶ Social Club / ACC/ECC 4 

¶ Treasurerôs Report / Roads 5 

¶ Lost Lake RCD 6 

¶ Lost Lake Utility District 7 

¶ Community News 8-10 

¶ Classifieds 11 

¶ Local Businesses 12-15 

  

Inside this issue: 

The deadline for articles and 

advertisement for this publication is the 

third Thursday of February, May, 

August, and November. 

For advertising rates, please call the 

POA office or email ullpoa@grics.net. 

The Lost Lake News, published by the 

ULLPOA, disclaims any liability for any 

advertisements published herein and in 

no way endorses or guarantees these 

ads. ULLPOA is not responsible for the 

descriptive content of any ad. Pictures 

will be included dependent upon 

availability of space. 

If you would like to include a birth announcement, condolence, get well wish, wedding 
congrats, anniversary congrats, thank you, or any type of brief sharing/caring message in this 
newsletter, please email your request to ullpoa@grics.net by the appropriate deadline. 

Front  & Back Cover Photo 

   Submitted By: 

     Kim Rogers           

    
 

Submit your community photos for possible use in our 

newsletter to: ullpoa@grics.net 

Lƴ ŀƴ ŜũƻǊǘ ǘƻ ƭƻǿŜǊ ǘƘŜ Ŏƻǎǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ǇǳōƭƛŎŀǝƻƴΣ ǘƘŜ th! Ƙŀǎ 
ŎƘƻǎŜƴ ǘƻ ǎŜƴŘ ŀƭƭ ŦǳǘǳǊŜ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊǎ Ǿƛŀ 
ŜƳŀƛƭΦ tǊƛƴǘŜŘ ŎƻǇƛŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƻƴƭȅ ōŜ 

ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ōȅ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘΦ   
tƭŜŀǎŜ ǘŀƪŜ ŀ ƳƻƳŜƴǘ ǘƻ ǎŜƴŘ ŀƴ ŜƳŀƛƭ 
ǘƻ ¦[[th!ϪƎǊƛŎǎΦƴŜǘ ƻǊ ƎƛǾŜ 9ŘƛǘƘ ŀ Ŏŀƭƭ 
ŀǘ умрκсрн-ппфм ǘƻ ƭŜǘ ƘŜǊ ƪƴƻǿ ȅƻǳǊ 
ŎƻǊǊŜŎǘ ŜƳŀƛƭ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ 
ƭƛƪŜ ŀ ǇǊƛƴǘŜŘ ŜŘƛǝƻƴ ƳŀƛƭŜŘ ǘƻ ȅƻǳΦ LC 
¸h¦ 5h bh¢ /hb¢!/¢ ¢I9 hCCL/9Σ 
¸h¦ ²L[[ w9/9L±9 ¢I9 b9²{[9¢¢9w 

±L! 9a!L[ hb[¸Φ  
¢ƘŜ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ƛǎ ŀƭǎƻ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ǘƻ 
ŘƻǿƴƭƻŀŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ th! ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ŀǘ 

ŘƛǎŎƻǾŜǊƭƻǎǘƭŀƪŜΦƻǊƎΦ   

mailto:ULLPOA@grics.net
http://discoverlostlake.org


 

Page 3 

With the Christmas holiday fast approaching, I wanted to give thanks to all those who have contributed to the 

community throughout the year. A thank you to our outgoing board members Doug Jones, Mary Sullivan, and 

Kim Rogers for their service over the years. A welcome to the new board members for 2022 Jim Kellen, Tami 

Fane and Mike Huber. The transition to 3 ï 3-year board terms for the POA board is now complete. I look 

forward to working with all the members of the board to improve our community for 2022 and beyond. With 

Mary and Kim departing from key positions we will need others take over those key committees. 

We are looking at new ways to improve our community and working together with all the governing groups 

within Lost Lake. If you have any questions or input, please reach out to a board member. Please follow one 

simple rule of thumb when asking questions of the board, ñSeek First to Understand.ò Since I have started on 

the board 7 of the 9 current members are new to the board. We all live in this community and want what is 

best for all. New members will have current ideas. Please make sure you understand any of these new 

changes and how they may affect you.  

I also want to thank all the people who were hired for the maintenance and 

upkeep of our community and our office and security staff. Thank you all for your 

dedication to our community.  

For all those residents who are new to our community, WELCOME!! We are glad 

you have moved to our association. After you get settled in, please get involved. 

We have several committees who are looking for people to help with many 

different facets of our rural neighborhood. 

I want to wish all of you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. I look forward to 

seeing you in our community. 

 Sincerely, 

   Scott Johnson 
   ULLPOA President 

Scott Johnson, President 

From Our President 

Congrats to Kelsey Woolard! 

Crowned Dixons High School 

Homecoming Queen this     

September!! 

Daughter of Holly 

Woolard & Granddaugh-

ter of Frank & Carol 

Durkin  who are all     

residents of Lost Lake.  


